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• 18th - Christingle at Stalham     

Saint Mary’s Church 

• 15th: School performance of 

Peter Pan at Stalham Saint 

Mary’s Church -  Please join us from 1pm! 

You can take your child home from the 

church afterwards. 

• 19th: Staff and pupils Christmas lunch  

• 20th: End of term - Please note, we finish 

at the earlier time of 1pm. 

• 4th January: Back to school 

The end of 

term is fast approaching, which means 

Christmas is just around the corner. This can be a tricky 

time for some of our children, but we work hard to 

make it a positive experience for 

them. This week we visited       

Stalham Saint Mary’s Church for a 

dress rehearsal of next week’s 

Christmas Show (details below). 

This is the season of coughs and 

colds, so don’t forget to remind       

children to “do the dab!”  

 

Well done to Hedgehogs class for their   

fantastic achievement in the pool this 

week. All the children received certificates 

for the lengths they swam!  

Alfie - 250m, Harry and Cameron - 340m, Nathan - over 500m 

FUN FACT! Real hedgehogs are excellent swimmers and can 

swim up to half a mile in search of food! Wow! 

Charlie        Nathan             Jack                 TJ 

English         Maths       Independent    English 

Writing 
 

 
For wonderful 

work in Thrive! 

Well done!  

 

This Thursday was Christmas Jumper Day, raising money for Save 

the Children! Founded in the UK in 1919, 

Save the Children is a charity, dedicated to 

improving the lives of children all around 

the world. Their focus is on keeping        

children safe, healthy and learning! 
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